
 
Carbon Monoxide Detection 

 
The following measures have been taken to address carbon monoxide 
detection: 
 

1. 4 new combination sensors (fire/CO) have been added to the Fire 
Alarm Control Box located in the basement electrical room (Spring 
2017) 

2. 1 free standing carbon monoxide detection unit placed just 
outside the boiler room in the basement (Spring 2015) 
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